
 

 

 

3rd July 2025 
 

Rewards Trip – Laser Quest, Greenwich 
 
The rewards policy at Bacon’s College provides an opportunity to acknowledge the achievements of students in their studies 
and extracurricular activities. Throughout the academic year student successes are acknowledged and celebrated in several 
different forms. When students reach certain positive point thresholds, they have been awarded with bronze, silver, and 
gold awards. Another element of the rewards policy has seen students compete against each other over the course of the 
academic year to gain a position within the top seventy students in their respective year groups and a place on the end of 
year rewards trip. Points have been awarded for a range of accomplishments including, attendance, attitude to learning, 
acts of kindness and representing the college in a variety of activities. 

This year, your child has been selected to attend the Top 70 Rewards Trip. The students will be attending Laser Quest, 
Greenwich on Thursday 17th July.  

Students should arrive at school at the normal time, by 8:25am, will leave Bacon’s at 9:00am and travel by bus to the 
venue accompanied by members of staff.  Students will travel back via the same route and be dismissed from Canada 
Water station at approx. 2:00pm. Please ensure that your child brings their oyster card topped up.  
 
Students must bring a packed lunch and water/water bottles are encouraged (Please do not bring glass bottles). If your 
child receives Free School Meals and you would like us to provide a school packed lunch, please indicate on the linked 
form below. 
 
Students may wear their own clothes, suitable for physical activity and the current weather, however please dress sensibly 
and avoid clothing with any offensive slogans. Students must wear closed toe shoes/trainers for the activities.  
Further information can be found in this consent form- https://forms.cloud.microsoft/e/Uxbj3qSjjw  
 
In the absence of a completed form, your child will not be permitted to attend.   
  
Yours sincerely, 
 
Ms Parry 
Rewards Coordinator 
r.parry@baconscollege.co.uk  

https://forms.cloud.microsoft/e/Uxbj3qSjjw

